Pegswood Primary School Longhirst Road Pegswood Morpeth Northumberland NE61 6XG



Tel:(01670) 512834 Fax (01670) 516195

E-Mail: Admin@pegswood.northumberland.sch.uk

Mr A Waterfield, Headteacher Mrs E Miller, Deputy Headteacher

29th September 2016

Dear Parent

The trip to Colliers Hill to collect wildflower seeds was cancelled due to the high winds. The trip has now been rearranged for Tuesday 4th October at the same time. As permission slips have already been returned for this trip, no further permission is required. Children need to come to school in old clothes, bringing their wellies but with other footwear to wear during the day. Please bring a waterproof coat too as we will be going even if the weather is damp!

Yours sincerely Mrs Franklin









